
CHILDREN IN NEED
On Friday 15th November, we will be celebrating and raising 

money for the Children in Need campaign. On that day, all 

pupils and staff are invited to wear non-uniform. We are asking 

for voluntary donations to the Children in Need campaign to be 

made via ParentPay.
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CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS
Attached to this newsletter is the updated calendar of events 

for the half term. We are delighted with the range of 

opportunities for pupils to participate in a range of activities 

and are looking forward to welcoming as many parents as 

possible to our events. If you have any questions about events, 

please see your child’s teacher.

USE OF THE CAR 

PARK
We are very fortunate to have such a large car park with ample 

spaces, including car-pool spaces, visitor spaces and disabled 

spaces. Most primary schools do not have this facility. We 

would again like to kindly ask that all users of the car park do so 

safely, respectfully and courteously. To support with this, please 

see the points below:

1. Only use the disabled spaces, if in possession of a blue 

badge.

2. Adhere strictly to the speed limit of 5mph. This is to keep 

all users safe.

3. Park considerately, ensuring that other users can access 

the car park safely.

BEHAVIOUR
We are generally immensely proud of the behaviour shown by 

pupils at Broadacre. Visitors to the school often comment on 

the attitudes, behaviour, manners and kindness of our pupils. All 

members of staff are instructed to praise and reward our pupils 

for demonstrating high standards of behaviour and attitude.

On some rare occasions, the behaviour of individual pupils falls 

short of the very high standards we expect at Broadacre. On 

such occasions, we will refer pupils and parents back to the 

home-school agreement which sets out the expectations of all 

members of the school community. If you require a new copy of 

this, please ask the school office.

ATTENDANCE
As we all know, research shows that regular school attendance 

is crucial for all pupils to meet their academic potential. With 

the support from all parents, pupils and staff, attendance at 

Broadacre has improved at a rate higher than the national 

improvement. This is a magnificent achievement and will lead to 

even greater outcomes. Thank you for your ongoing support 

with this.

E-SAFETY
In the technological world in which we live, it is important to 

ensure that our children are using technology safely and 

responsibly. In school, pupils are taught how to stay safe online 

and when using digital devices. We are able and willing to 

support parents with advice and guides on how children are 

using devices.

We also recommend the following:

- Ensure that all digital use is monitored to ensure that 

children are accessing age-appropriate material

- Talk to your child about their digital use and how to stay 

safe

- Limit screen time to ensure that sleep/mood is not affected

- Acknowledge and restrict access to apps with age limits of 

13, such as SnapChat, Instagram, Facebook, or 16 such as 

WhatsApp.

Please see the attached newsletter on e-safety and group chats.

THANK YOU
We are grateful for the involvement in school life of parents, 

carers and volunteers. We are always thrilled to see how many 

parents engage with our activities and intend to provide more 

opportunities for parents to have a window into school life.



4th November

5th November

-Year 5 Class Assemblies

Class 13- 9:30

Class 14- 10:30

Class  15- 1:45

6th November

7th November -Diwali Assemblies

8th November -Hull Seahawks Assembly

11th November -Anti-bullying week

12th November

-Year 4 Class Assemblies

Class 10- 9:30

Class 11- 10:30

Class 12- 1:45

- Anti-bullying week

-Year 2 Badminton Festival

13th November
- Anti-bullying week

-Year 3 LabRascals Visit

14th November - Anti-bullying week

15th November - Anti-bullying week

18th November
-Enterprise events for parents 

(9:10 Mrs Wood and ASC 
Base; 1:30 Year 3)

19th November

-Year 6 Class Assemblies

Class 16- 9:30

Class17- 10:30

Class 18- 1:45

- Enterprise events for parents 

(9:00 Miss Syrett and Year 2; 
1:30 Year 4)

20th November
- Enterprise events for parents 

(9:00 Miss Pybus; 1:30 Year 
5)

21st November
- Enterprise events for parents 
(9:00 Year 1; 1:30 Year 6)

22nd November

25th November

26th November -Year 4 Badminton Festival

27th November

28th November

29th November

2nd December

3rd December

-Year 3 Class Assemblies

Class 7- 9:30

Class 8- 10:30

Class 9- 1:45

-Christmas Family Quiz

-Year 5 Bikeability

4th December

5th December
-Y3/4 trip to Hull Truck

-Strings Concert

6th December -Christmas Fair

9th December -Year 5 Bikeability

10th December

11th December -FS1 Nativity (10:00/2:00)

12th December -Hull’s Gotta Dance auditions

13th December

-Christmas Jumper day

-Y5/6 trip to Hull Truck

-FS2 Nativities (9:30/10:30/1:30)

16th December -Mr Magic Show

17th December -Year 2 Nativity (9:30/1:30)

18th December -Year 1 Nativity (9:30/1:30)

19th December Y1/2 trip to Hull Truck

20th December
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